
My family has owned the 50+ acre Chloride Mine, a patented claim in the Elkhorn Range of Baker County, since 1958. We are 
currently managing the forested land for the purpose of conservation of native trees and wildlife, water quality, and for fire 
prevention. The mine itself is not actively worked. We appreciated the recent online courses on forest management that were 
presented by OSU Extension Service. We have also used their publications to teach family members and their descendants best 
practices for forest management.

Please continue to support this useful organization for future generations of Oregonians. After the fires of last year, it is more 
important than ever!


